From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: KU prog rate increase case number:2020-00350

Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 9:01:00 AM

Case No. 2025-00113

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company. Your
comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into
the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2025-00113 in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are

available at View Case Filings for: 2025-00113 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 8:50 AM

To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: KU proposed rate increase case number:2020-00350

Please add to the case. Thank you.

From: Felecia Faith_

Sent: Sunday, May 18, 2025 12:39 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: KU proposed rate increase case number:2020-00350

I I e

| wish to comment on this issue. | do believe we just had a increase. Inflation is lower
according to the economy reports. Many years ago the environment tax was added to
help upgrade our infrastructure and was eventually supposed to be removed. We have
smart meters that was supposed be a savings. Mother nature will still destroy our power
supply so maintenance is the norm. NO TO THIS OUTRAGEOUS INCREASE. Sincerely

Felecia Faith ||| Nortonvite ky. 42442



*Honorable Allyson K Sturgeon

Vice President and Deputy General Counsel-
LG&E and KU Energy LLC

220 West Main Street

Louisville, KY 40202

*Honorable Lindsey W Ingram, IlI
Attorney at Law

STOLL KEENON OGDEN PLLC
300 West Vine Street

Suite 2100

Lexington, KY 40507-1801

*Robert Conroy

Vice President, State Regulation and Rates
LG&E and KU Energy LLC

220 West Main Street

Louisville, KY 40202

*Kentucky Utilities Company
220 W. Main Street

P. O. Box 32010

Louisville, KY 40232-2010

*Denotes Served by Email
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